


Daffodil International University
Department of Software Engineering (SWE)
Project/Thesis Committee
Sep 8, 2024

NOTICE
This is to notify you that the 34th batches of final year project/thesis students who have submitted their project/thesis proposal have been asked to attend the Mid-term Defense on September 19, 2024. 

Before go through the instruction please join google class using Code: vz2p6vq
Submit the Supervisor Approval Form Scanned copy through this link: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf-lLXxLvvR3MIRVH1uVGe3laoUzEB1bYONyjYU9KaZfG6DEg/viewform
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**NB: For further queries contact through this email address:
   marzia.swe@diu.edu.bd,khalid@daffodilvarsity.edu.bd, rajib.swe@diu.edu.bd  

 Project/Thesis Committee, Department of Software Engineering.
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